
August 2018 

 

  
 

End-of-Sale Notice 
Products affected : Enclosure cooling unit (Outdoor use) “BOXAIRCON” 

 

Dear Customer 
 
This is to inform you of the end-of-sale of above product.The models affected are as listed in the 
table below.  
Due to a decline in sales and difficulty in stable procurement of the components, we have decided 
to stop selling these models.  
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated. 

 

 

 

1. Affected product 
    Enclosure cooling unit (Outdoor use) “BOXAIRCON” 
  
  
2. Affected model    
    OCA-2500BE-200V 
 
3. End-of Sales date 
    As soon as present stock has run out  
    
4.Replacement 
   Consult us or your supplier 
 
For further details, please contact us at info@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Morihiro Matsumoto 
General Manger, Cooling/Environmental Equip. Div. 
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